
Dear PCAFPD 

 

Thank you for your prompt response and for considering my situation. I understand the 

importance of the October 31 deadline and will submit my application with the available 

documents. Since I do not have any grades to provide, I will include my certificate instead. 

 

Once my school reopens, I will follow up with any missing grades via email.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Best regards,   

RAQUEL CALINOG 

Calinograquel18@gmail.com 

09304099610 
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